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| hope that this finds everyone enjoying the early part of Summer. Here in the north we have already
fallen into the pattern of afternoon rain showers and thunderstorms almost daily it seems.

Our most recent meeting was May 8th at the Hammock Dunes Club in Palm Coast where Susan Clarke
presented a lively session entitled “The FUN-dementals of Attitude: How to Turn a Positive Attitude into
a World-Class Club. We had a great turn out and a number of chapter members stayed after the
meeting and enjoyed some great golf on the two courses at Hommock Dunes Club. Thanks again to
Jesse Thorpe and Hans Grover for hosting the meeting.

Summer is the time for the state chapter meetings and hopefully we will see a number of North Region
Rebels at Marco Island June 21 — 24" Palm Beach Gardens August 3 — 6" and or Longboat Key

September 26 — 28" There is a lot of great education, social and networking opportunities planned for

all three summer conferences.

You should have all received an e-mail from the state Chapter office last week regarding getting involved
in our chapter’s leadership. | would just like to echo Beth’s comments and say that it is a great way to
not only give back to your chapter, but to also get to know some of the members of other regions better
and broaden your network. So if you are interested in getting more involved in the leadership of the
North region please respond to the chapter e-mail and feel free to ask me any questions you might
have.

In the meantime, have a great summer, get involved and | hope to see a lot of you at one or more of the

summer conferences this summer.




